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   April 8th, 2008  
 
 
 
Mr. George Wright 
Commissioner, L.E.R.A. 
420 – 155 Carlton Street 
Winnipeg  MB  R3C 3H8 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 Re: LERA Complaint # 2006/93 
 Complainant:  T.G.; Section 13 Review 
 
 A letter from Ms V.D., T.G.’s mother, has been received outlining 
reasons why T. does not wish to proceed with this section 13 review.  Thus 
this complaint is now dismissed and the court file is closed. 
 
   Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
   Mary Kate Harvie 
   Associate Chief Judge 
 
copies to: 
Mr. Sean Boyd 
Mr. Paul McKenna 
Chief Cst. K. McCaskill 
Ms S. Hanlin    


